
To whom it may concern, 

 

We want you to vote 'NO' to the attempted changes to the Abortion Law. 

The reform put forward is not considering that life begins at conception, that the child in the womb 
is viable, and that this is taking away the unborn individuals rights. To put it simply, abortion is 
murder. 

Why are we as a society up in arms when it comes to apes, whales, sharks, dolphins, or any animal 
for that matter being mistreated, yet when we terminate a human life, no one even blinks an eye. 

The current law in Queensland should not be changed, and other options should be considered for 
mothers and fathers choosing not to keep that child in their care. One option is adoption and we 
should channel our efforts into being a voice for the unborn children and setting up safeguards for 
smooth transitions from their biological parents to adoptive parents. 

Please don't approve this change and do look at other options that support both the unborn child 
and their mother and father. 

One day we will have to answer to God. Why don't we use our time and energy wisely now to stand 
up for the rights of all humans? 

 

Johnathan and Tara Grieger 
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